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Thursday, December 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear District 25 Families: 
 
There are two more Board of Education meetings that have been added to the calendar within the next week, and 
I want to explain each as well as describe format changes to those that were already scheduled. 
 

Meeting 1 
Friday, December 4, 2020 @ 7:00 pm 
Special Board of Education Meeting 

Via Zoom 
 

This is a new meeting to our calendar.  The Board of Education will hear an updated presentation and 
recommendation for an Adaptive Pause.  The Board of Education may vote on the recommendation. 
 
This meeting will occur via Zoom, and you may watch the meeting live by ​clicking here​. 
 
You also may submit a public comment if you wish to do so.  To do so, please ​click here​ to complete this form by 
noon on the day of the meeting. 
 
Comments received by noon on the day of the meeting will be read aloud at the meeting.  Please note that 
multiple comments with similar content, will be grouped by category and the categories will be announced at the 
meeting.  All comments submitted and received before the start of the Board meeting will be shared in writing 
with the Board and be posted to the website the day after the meeting. 
 

Meeting 2 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

Special Meeting: Closed Session 
Via Zoom 

 
This is a new meeting to our calendar.  The purpose of this Closed Session Meeting is for the Board to continue in 
their Board Development workshop that they began last week.  This meeting will include a facilitator from the 
Illinois Association of School Boards which is required by law.  Together, the Board members will review their 
Board Agreements and discuss best practices in Board governance.  
 
There are no Action Items allowed in Closed Session.  
 
The meeting will occur via Zoom, but Closed Session meetings are not viewable by the public, and there is no 
Community Input section on the agenda.  
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https://sd25-org.zoom.us/j/84110073520?pwd=Y1lmRktTZFhPZFA2RS9jZFRhMjVVUT09#success
https://sd25-org.zoom.us/j/84110073520?pwd=Y1lmRktTZFhPZFA2RS9jZFRhMjVVUT09#success
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeejPvaYOVreRzr95yhMnX9WCHfiWD5wEbAslNgEvd9OrSkhg/viewform


 

SUPERINTENDENT UPDATE 
 

Meeting 3a 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 

2020 Tax Levy Public Hearing @ 7:15 pm 
Board members present; public viewing ​via YouTube 

 
This meeting will be limited to the Board members being in-person, but community members will be able to 
attend remotely by watching the livestream of the meeting at this ​YouTube link​.  
 
Comments for the 2020 Tax Levy Public Hearing must be emailed to Lana O’Brien at ​lobrien@sd25.org​ by noon 
on the day of the meeting.  Comments received by noon will be read aloud during the 2020 Tax Levy Public 
Hearing.  Please note that multiple comments with similar content, will be grouped by category and the 
categories will be announced during the Public Hearing.  
 

Meeting 3b 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Education @ 7:30 pm 
Board members present; public viewing ​via YouTube 

 
This meeting will be limited to the Board members being in-person, but community members will be able to 
attend remotely by watching the livestream of the meetings at this ​YouTube link​.  
 
Public comments for this Regular Meeting of the Board of Education can be submitted by completing a Google 
form. That link will become available beginning on December 5th, 2020 on our website 
(www.sd25.org/BoardAgenda). Comments received by noon on the day of the meeting will be read aloud during 
the Community Input portion of the regular meeting.  Please note that multiple comments with similar content, 
will be grouped by category and the categories will be announced at the regular meeting.  
 
All comments submitted and received before the start of either Board meeting will be shared in writing with the 
Board and be posted to the website the day after the meeting. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in our Board discussions and your continued flexibility during this time of 
constant change. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lori Bein, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

 

https://youtu.be/4QQs47Q6f3M
https://youtu.be/4QQs47Q6f3M
mailto:Lobrien@sd25.org
https://youtu.be/4QQs47Q6f3M
https://youtu.be/4QQs47Q6f3M

